
SUWANNEE RIVER WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Governing Board 

FROM: Lorna Radcliff, Chief, Office of Land Management  

THRU: Katelyn Potter, Director, Division of Outreach and Operations 

DATE: March 14, 2025 

RE: Extension to Agreement 04/05-269 with the Department of Environmental 
Protection and the Division of Recreation and Parks  

RECOMMENDATION 

Authorize the twenty-year extension of the lease agreement between the District, Department of 
Environmental Protection, and the Division of Recreation and Parks for the Woods Ferry River 
Camp property. 

BACKGROUND 

In 2005, the District, Department of Environmental Protection, and the Division of Recreation 
and Parks entered into Contract Number 04/05-269 for lease of the Woods Ferry River Camp 
property. 

In March 2025, the District, Department of Environmental Protection, and the Division of 
Recreation and Parks expressed interest in exercising the contract’s clause to extend the lease 
agreement for an additional twenty (20) years. 

Staff requests the Governing Board authorize the twenty-year extension of the lease agreement 
between the District, Department of Environmental Protection, and the Division of Recreation 
and Parks for the Woods Ferry River Camp property. 
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